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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

R  Chester Mableson 
Y1 Indie Green & Marcelina Rinku 

Y2 Jake Fox 
Y3 Kalen Salkeld 

Y4  Gabriel Stanciu 
Y5 Maddie Brown 

Y6 Layla-Marie Blackie 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp, Nursery – Pharez Sagay – for playing nicely with his 

friends 

Mrs Beck, Reception – Keaton Wood – for his super attitude to 

learning this week.  

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Dexter Maloney – for amazing 

resilience and determination – so proud 

of you! 

Mrs 

Withington 

Alexis Bickerdike – for recalling facts 

about the coronation in history. 

Miss 

Waterworth 

Lily Wood – for excellent support to 

others when making 3D abstract 

sculptures 

Mr 

Warden 

Nicky Bibby – for working hard in all 

subjects 

Mrs 

Robson 

Rowan Kirk – for consistent hard work 

across the curriculum. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Harley Kennedy – for cracking on! 

 

 
 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

96% 
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ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 

Rec 95% 

Yr 1 95% 

Yr 2 90% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 98% 

Yr 5 99% 

Yr 6 99% 
 

 

SWIMMING KIT YEAR 3 
MONDAY AM 

 
PLEASE ENSURE THAT 

CHILDREN HAVE: 
SWIMMING COSTUME 

TOWEL 
GOGGLES (IF WORN) 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
2nd May               Class Photographs 
4th  May             Coronation Picnic 
8th May                Coronation Bank Holiday 
9th – 12th May     Year 6 SATS 
15th – 28th May   KS1 Assessments 
7th June               Year 2 Visit to Richmond Castle 
13th June            Countryside Day for Yrs 3,4,5 and 6 
WC 19th June    Sports Week 
7th  July               Bag2School 
 

REMINDER! 

There are two Bank Holiday 

Mondays in May, when we have 3 

day weekends. 

School is closed on: 

Monday 1st May 

Monday 8th May 

After a lengthy teaching career, Mrs Withington 
has decided to retire at the end of the summer 

term. She has contributed so much to our school, 
not least by bringing Jack, her therapy dog, in. We 

are going to miss them both, very much. 

 

 

Is your hat 

ready for our 

Coronation 

picnic? 

 
PRIZES TO BE WON! 

Send us a postcard 

Miss Callaghan! 

 
Off goes Miss Callaghan 
on her two month long 

European travel 
adventure. We will see 
her back in July. Enjoy! 


